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Wednesday, 16 October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Parent Forum 

 

We will be holding our first Parent’s Forum, on Thursday 7th November from 6-7pm. This will be an 

opportunity for you to air your views or concerns, about specified topics for each particular 

meeting. You will be informed in advance about the items on the agenda, for each Parent’s 

Forum. 

 

The agenda for our first meeting will be; 

 

 The parking on the roads outside school, with an emphasis on parking on the yellow zig 

zags next to the school gates 

 

 Our Wrap Around facility 

 

 Homework 

 

If you would like to contribute to the discussion, about any of the above topics, please come 

along and add your views to the forum. 

 

Please note that only the topics on the specified agenda will be discussed at each forum.  

However if you would like a particular topic to be discussed at a future Parent’s Forum, please 

let one of our school team know, for your item to be considered. 

 

We hope that you will find our Parent Forums useful and take advantage of them to air your 

views on the given topics. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr B Adamson 

School Leader 
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